
OPC ANNUAL MEETING 
Sunday, January 28th, immediately following worship. Please plan on remaining after 

worship for this important meeting. Thanks in advance! 

PW BRUNCH—SAVE THE DATE 
Saturday, January 20, 2018, 10:00am @ OPC  

(Fellowship Hall) 
Theme: “Organizing in 2018” 

Sign up on the PW Bulletin Board! 
Come join us for food, fellowship, organizing tips,  

and door prizes! 

FOOD SHELF NEEDS AND PLEA FOR HELP 
 

The current list of needs includes:  Canned Meats (Chicken, Spam, Hash, Stews), Peanut Butter, and 
Jams/Jellies. 

Thanks to our OPC congregation, Jean’s trunk was full of many needed items, which were delivered January 
11th. The Food Shelf is pretty well stocked at the moment, other than the items listed above. The Food Shelf is 
open Thursdays from 9 to 11am for deliveries and accepts help in stocking the shelves, or if you just want to 

see the facilities. If you have questions, see Jean Schult or Andy Resch. 
 

If you know of anyone that needs food assistance and resides in the Spencerport School District, have them 
call 277-4917 for assistance. 

 

The Food Shelf is also looking for new driver volunteers to make the deliveries. Most of the existing driver 
volunteers are around 75-80 yrs old.  There is no set schedule for deliveries, so even if you have a job, you can 
still help volunteer. If you are interested in helping with this ministry, please contact Steve Brown on his cell 

phone at 413-6901, or via the Food Shelf pager at 277-4917. 
 

Any other questions,  or to give cash donations towards gift cards, please see Jean Schult or Andy Resch. 

OPC is hosting Presbytery of Genesee Valley’s meeting on  
January 30th. 

PW is looking for volunteers to help prepare the dinner and to 
clean up afterwards.  Please let Pam Ehring 

(pehring1@gmail.com or 377-4088) or Marilyn Malloy  
(723-1731) know if you can help! Thank you! 

OPEN DOOR MISSION/CODE BLUE 
 

The Mission Committee REALLY needs your 
help. Because of this severe weather, the  

committee is asking for hats, scarves, mittens, 
gloves, thermal socks, hand warmers, and  

thermoses for Rochester’s homeless. There is a 
special box on the Mission Table with take home 

lists. Thank you for your continued help! 

 

Giving Income - For the 5 Sundays of December 2017  

Actual      -  Pledges/Envelopes  $14,522  

Budgeted -  Pledges/Envelopes  $13,606  

  

Giving Income - Year-To-Date 2017  

Actual      -  Pledges/Envelopes  $149,206  

Budgeted -  Pledges/Envelopes  $144,221  

  

During December $128 was collected for Communion/Deacons 
and $345 was collected for Christmas Joy. 

 

  

  

  



HUMAN NEEDS FUND 
Session has given the Mission Committee its approval to continue collecting loose change again in 2018. 

This will be our 6th year! Last year we raised $293.11! Thank you for your continued support. 

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING SUNDAY 
Between now and Super Bowl Sunday (February 4th), the Mission Committee will be collecting cans of soup 
for our local Food Shelf. There are 120 families currently receiving help. While we have our big Super Bowl 

parties, these families are thinking about their next meal. Please help us help them. Thank you! 

VALENTINES COOKIES 
Volunteers are needed to help bake Valentines Cookies for OPC members and our local veterans who need a 

little cheering up. If you can bake a dozen cookies, it would be greatly appreciated. Please bring the donations 
to church on Sunday, February 11th. A sign-up sheet will be posted on the Mission Bulletin Board. Thanks! 

SUPER BOWL SUBS 
It’s that time, again! Super Bowl Subs—February 4th! If you would like to order a sub, please complete an 
order form (one form per sub ordered, please) and give it to Cindy Anderson or Ruth Gaskill by Sunday,  

January 28th. Each sub is $5. Thank you very much! 
Subs will be available for pick-up after church on February 4th. Order forms are in your bulletins. 

LENTEN EVENT SCHEDULE 
 
Feb. 14th—Ash Wednesday   Service, 7pm 
 
Feb. 18th—Sunday Evening Movie  “The Passion of the Christ” 
 Pizza at 6pm, with movie to follow. Sign-up on the Discipleship Board so we can get a solid 
            count for the amount of pizza we need to order. Thanks! 
 
Feb. 22 through March 22nd—Thursday Evening Bible Studies @ 7pm 
 For these five Thursday evenings, we will look at Ray Vander Laan’s “Dust of the Rabbi” video  
            series. In order to obtain enough study guides, please sign up on the Discipleship Bulletin Board  
            in the Fellowship Hall. Thank you! 


